
 

 

  

 

 

To: Lord Wolseley Parent Community 

Re:  Safe Lunches/Snacks and Student Allergies 

While we can never guarantee a “Peanut/Nut Free School”, we would like to ensure that we are 
a “Peanut/Nut Safe School”.  A number of our students are severely allergic to Peanuts and 
Nuts.  As a general rule, please Do Not Bring any items to school, at any grade level, that 
Contain or May Contain Nuts and/or Peanuts.   

We also have students attending Lord Wolseley who are severely allergic to Kiwi, Fish and Eggs.  
In addition, please Do Not Bring the following food items to the classes listed below: 

 

Kindergarten (am and pm):  No Fish and No Eggs 

Grade 3/4 Cheys:   No Kiwi 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting the safety of all students at Lord Wolseley School. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Vernon Eby 
Principal  
 


